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PRITZKER SCHOOL OF LAW

Dear SN

Congratulations again on your admission to Northwestern!

I am delighted to inform you that you have been selected to receive a scholarship for your LLM studies at
Northwestern Pritzker School of Law during the 2021 academic year, beginning in August 2021. The total
Scholarship for $10,000 USD will be credited to your tuition bill in two equal installments - one at the beginning of
the Fall semester and the other at the beginning of the Spring semester.

To accept the scholarship and your seat in the Northwestern LLM Class of 2022, please complete the Candidate
Response Form and submit the $750 tuition deposit on or before April 1, 2021.

The Admissions Committee was most favorably impressed by your application. This Scholarship award stands as a
testament to your academic qualifications and work experience, as well as to the contribution we know that you will
be making within our classrooms. If you have any questions about your award, please do not hesitate to contact me.

I greatly look forward to welcoming you to our community!

Sincerely,

Mary Beth Busby
Director, Graduate and International Program Admissions

Northwestern Pritzker School of Law
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